
 
 
 
 
 

 
No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/ED(NB)/2011                       DATED 16.11.2011 
 
To 
Shri S.M. Talwar 
Executive Director (EB) 
BSNL CO 
NEW DELHI-110001. 
 

Sub:  Regularisation of adhoc Executive Engineer (Civil). 

Sir, 

With reference to above subject matter, It is to bring to your kind notice that nearly 42 
Executive Engineer (Civil) are working on adhoc basis for last nearly one and a half 
years, despite the fact that there are sufficient vacancies. 

It is therefore requested that kindly expedite the regularisation of adhoc Executive 
Engineer (Civil) so that the members are not put to a disadvantage. 

 Thanking you, 
                         Yours Sincerely, 

-sd- 
(Prahalad Rai) 

General Secretary 
 

Copy to : PGM(BW), BSNL CO, New Delhi. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


